
-----Original Message-----
From: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2021 1:01 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: 919819 Ontario Ltd. And 1891445 Ontario Ltd. Files OP. 18.008 and Z.18.013
-----Original Message-----
From: mpetrolo mpetrolo 
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 12:53 PM
To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Fwd: 919819 Ontario Ltd. And 1891445 Ontario Ltd. Files OP. 18.008 and Z.18.013

> ---------- Original Message ----------
> From: mpetrolo mpetrolo 
> To: "maurizio.bevilacqua" <maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>, "mario.ferri"
> <mario.ferri@vaughan.ca>, "linda.jackson" <linda.jackson@vaughan.ca>,
> "gino.rosati" <gino.rosati@vaughan.ca>, "tony.carella"
> <tony.carella@vaughan.ca>, "marilyn.iafrate"
> <marilyn.iafrate@vaughan.ca>, "rosanna.defrancesca" <rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca>, "sandra.racco"
> <sandra.racco@vaughan.ca>, "alan.shefman" <alan.shefman@vaughan.ca>
> Date: June 8, 2021 at 8:47 AM
> Subject: 919819 Ontario Ltd. And 1891445 Ontario Ltd. Files OP. 18.008
> and
> Z.18.013
>
Good day City of Vaughan Council, >

We, Salvatore and Rosina Petrolo have lived at  McKenzie St. Since 1978, my property adjoins the 
subject property. We strongly oppose the many Official Plan Amendments and the Zoning By-law 
Amendments required in order for this proposed development to be approved by Council.

This proposed development does not conform with the surrounding neighbourhood.

We trust that the City of Vaughan Council will advocate for our unique established, stable low 
density neighbourhood.

We look forward to the upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting. 

Yours Truly

Mr. Salvatore and Rosina Petrolo
McKenzie St.

Woodbridge, Ontario L4L 2E4
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